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I continue to object to this proposed road scheme.
Can you not see what an impact this proposed road and tunnel would have on this World Heritage
site and surrounding area.
There are people from all over the world telling you this tunnel and road should not go ahead. 
The historical value and the environmental impact on this site should never be compromised.
What other wonderful things are there on this land which you will spoil and destroy for future
generations to discover.
Why is Stonehenge being treated as if it's just nothing. 
You may as well dig up the Stones and reposition them in any tourist area anywhere that comes to
mind because you have obviously no realisation of what you are doing and propose doing to this
ancient site. It is not just the Stones themselves it is the whole site that is and needs to be kept as a
monument from the past for the present and for the future.
Thank you for taking my opinion into consideration.
Mrs Jane Sarson-Royal.




